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 VIII.    SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 
  
 

      
 

Office of Director of Finance Mrs. Rachel Murphree 
 

 
Adoption of the 2017-2017 Budget and Tax Request Resolution 

 

 

 The 2017-2018 Tupelo Public School District Budget is presented for consideration of 
approval. Also included is a request for approval of the resolution declaring the ad 
valorem needs for the Tupelo Public School District.  With the projected increase in 
assessed valuation provided by the City of Tupelo, there is no anticipated ad valorem 
tax increase for the 2017-2018 school year.  Finally, please note that the Combined 
Budget page is a summary of the Combining Budget pages where all funds are listed 
separately. 

 
 

 
(TPSD Goal #4, TPSD Policy Section D. Fiscal Management) 
 
(reports are included in the Supplemental folder on BoardBook) 
 

 

 
ACTION BY THE BOARD: 

 
 Motion Second Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. Babb (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mrs. Davis (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Hudson (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Prather (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

Mr. Wheeler (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) (   ) 

       

PASSED: YES (   ) NO (   )   
    

  

      

 

Action 


